
Greetings from the Seaton family, 

 

We want to start by saying that we are truly blessed to be a part of Savannah Manor. It is an 

incredible ministry that helps hurting families break the cycle of poverty and provide a strong 

foundation for their children. My family and I have seen firsthand the work God is doing 

through this ministry and the people involved.  

 

My wife and I have been board members of Savannah Smiles for a few years now and as 

the need for a new resident manager came open, my wife and I began to pray about 

stepping into this role. After much prayer and consideration, we felt the Lord leading us to 

use our experience in ministry to help families at the manor. We know God is giving us the 

opportunity to be a part of what He is doing to help families break the chains of poverty and 

to help them build a firm foundation for their future. We are excited about all God is doing in 

and through Savannah Manor, and we are truly humbled that we get to be a part of this 

ministry.  

 

Please join us in praying for our families at the manor and pray for us that we would seek 

God and allow Him to guide our every step in helping these families. 


